
August 16, 2017 
 
From: John Comfort 
 
To: Nicole Frigault, Environmental Assessment Specialist 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
 
By email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
Comments on the EIS for the proposed Near Surface Disposal Facility (NSDF) at the Chalk River 
Laboratories  
 
CEAA Reference number: 80122  
 
To: Nicole Frigault, CNSC  
Cc: The Hon. Catherine McKenna, MP, Minister of the Environment  
Cc: The Honourable James Gordon Carr, MP, Minister of Natural Resources  
 
I am very troubled to learn via the media of the plan to store radioactive waste in a questionable way in 
a pristine area of our country. It is very hard to find other solutions and I imagine that the challenge to 
transport across borders have led to this solution. Once the environment is contaminated we have no 
control on the extend of affect that this will have on the environment downstream and also the health 
implications for our children and our children’s children. You are making a very dangerous decision and I 
ask you to stop this project now.  
 
With a great deal of concern,  
 
John Comfort 
 


